
our

St.

f — very school year 
A  the St. Francis 

College community 
sends members of 
the student body 

on a pilgrimage to 
the birthplace of

patron saint,

Francis. This

pilgrimage isaten day 

visit to Assisi to follow 

in the footsteps of St.
Francis in the hopes that by understanding 

more about his life and ministry, that we may 

also understand his compassion and spirit.

On April 6, 2006 the Franciscan Forum, 

organized by Alicia Blake, was 

established as a silent auction designed to sell 

photographs taken by this year’s pilgrims in 

an effort to raise money for future pilgrimages 

and to give back to the SFC community. This 
year’s pilgrims included Alicia Blake, Dave 
Corbino, and Megan Day.
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n April 7th 2006 St. Francis, as well as other colleges in the community, took part in one 

of our largest events, the Relay for Life. What made it even more memorable was that 

St. Francis had the distinct privilege of hosting Brooklyn’s first intercollegiate “Relay for Life.”

This relay was an opportunity to come together 

in the spirit of St. Francis to raise awareness 

and funds for the fight against cancer.

— he event began at 3pm with registration 
and had a survivor’s lap to kick off the 

event, where anyone who has survived cancer 
or is currently fighting was invited to walk the 

first lap around the track. The relay continued 

into the night with various entertainment 

including cultural dancers, local student bands 

and even free ice cream. Once again the 

members of the SFC community were able to 
come together and support a great cause.
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